
Morrison Library to gather 

feedback for next step in 

renovation plan 
THU, MAR 19, 2015 18:05 CET Renovation set to begin in 2016 
On Monday, March 23 we will present the latest plan about how Morrison Regional Library intends to 

match its physical design with the services we know are important to you. Your feedback helped us 

form this plan and we want to hear your thoughts. 

Those interested are welcome to attend on  Monday, March 23 at 4 p.m. and 6 p.m. in the Auditorium 
at Morrison Library (7015 Morrison Blvd., Charlotte NC) to learn more about our vision for facility 

improvements. 

The Morrison renovation should start sometime in 2016. The renovation is part of an overall Library 

capital projects plan funded by County Pay-Go funds and other funds. The result will be a better 

library for you.  

 


